
 
 
NEL/BSE/45/2020                                             30th March, 2020 
 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400001. 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 

Ref: Scrip Code – 508989 

 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - COVID-19 
 

This is to inform that the Company has been taking a series of measures in view of the COVID-
19 pandemic to ensure safety and health of all its employees and to ensure compliance with 
various directives being issued by Central/State/Municipal authorities. 
 
In view of the lockdown in the country, the operations at Company’s manufacturing locations 
are disrupted. The operations in all the manufacturing and the sales locations are shut down. 
The Company including its subsidiaries have already instructed ‘Work from Home’ for all the 
employees of the Company. 
 
The duration of this shutdown will depend upon directives to be further issued by the 
respective Government authorities in this regard. However, due to ongoing uncertainty, the 

 



 
exact impact of above is difficult to ascertain at this point of time. The Company will continue 
to closely monitor the situation and take appropriate action as per regulatory guidance. 
 

You are requested to take note of the above. 

 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully,  
FOR NAVNEET EDUCATION LIMITED  

 
AMIT D. BUCH 
COMPANY SECRETARY  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


